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Iowa’s Walking Club  

Membership meeting 6:30 PM ZOOM 

President Diana Ronk called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm.with fifteen 

members in attendance. 

Minutes of the November membership meeting were approved as read. 

Treasurer Susan P presented the Treasurers Report.  Highlights include the 

reimbursement from Iowa Tourism.  Full State Park program report will be available in 

January. Diana R. reported receiving multiple donations through membership renews. 

No committee reports. 

Phyl sock report: 155 pairs of socks and hand warmers, stocking caps, and dental 

supplies were received and will be donated to Capitol Hill Lutheran Church for their 

ministry of outreach to immigrant families and persons who are homeless. 

Susan P noted A on-line  registration  is coming soon for  the  AVA convention. 

Diana R. and Dana B will work to coordinate our participation in  the AVA Convention 

Galena walk, including investigating a pre-walk hotel for our volunteers.  It was noted 

there will also be a walk with Tater Tours offered Friday, June 25 in Dubuque.  We’ll 

need the stamp. 

Susan will order more Free Little Library Books.  There are two years left in the 

program. 

From Ardith:  George Kruckenberg  who participated in many walks here and abroad, is 

hospitalized in CR for COVID. 

The stamps are still in transit from San Antonio. Susan will notify POC’s when they 

arrive. 

President Elect Jan Knock thanked Diana Ronk for her leadership in 2020. 

 

Meeting adjourned. 

Respectfully, Jan Knock secretary pro-tem 


